SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Special Business Meeting - NOVEMBER 6, 2014

A Special Business Meeting of the Cape Elizabeth School Board was held on Thursday,
November 6, 2014 in the Superintendent’s Office. The meeting began at 8:31 a.m.
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MINUTES - Special Business

New Business

1. Consideration to approve CEHS girls’ cross country team trip to compete in the New
England Cross Country Championship in Manchester, CT, November 7-8, 2014.

Motion: Ms. Scifres Second:  Mr. Hillman Vote:  4-0

Adjournment

Motion: Ms. Scifres Second:  Mr, Hillman Vote: 4.0 Time:  §:32 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith S. Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



